
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE TO PERSONAL CARE ESTABLISHMENT 

TO CEASE OPERATION 

March 24, 202 
 

 

On March 23, 2020, the Governor of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts issued an Order on 

the Continued Operation of Essential Services in the Commonwealth, Closing of Certain Places 

and Prohibiting Gatherings of More Than 10 People (“Order”).  The Order required that all 

businesses that do not provide essential services, as defined in the Order, must close their 

physical workplaces and facilities to workers, customers, and the public as of Tuesday, March 

24
th

 at noon until Tuesday, April 7
th

, until noon. The Order is available on 

https://www.mass.gov/. 

 

The Order does not list personal care establishments as an essential service that may remain open 

for business. The Board of Health considers the following to be a personal care establishment: 

 Hair (dressers)salons and barbershops 

 Nail salons  

 Massage services  

 Body art, including without limitation tattooing, piercing and micro blading.  

 Body work 

 Aestheticians  

 Day spas  

 Tanning salons 

 Fitness and exercise centers 

In compliance with the Governor’s Order, you are directed to close your establishment to 

facilities to workers, customers, and the public until Tuesday, April 7, 2020. You may continue 

to conduct business remotely on the phone or on line. Please check the Board of Health’s 

webpage (https://www.westport-ma.com/board-health) prior to reopening to see if there have 

been changes to reopening date.  

 

Please call the Board of Health office with any questions or concerns you may have, 508-636-

1015. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Westport Board of Health 
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